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	Enquiries to:
	Norma Adjepong

	
	Phone no:
	01923 278150

	
	Our reference:
	CPA/IF1 

	
	Date:
	15th March 2022

	


Dear Resident. 

Proposed No Waiting At Any Time, Cassiobury Park Avenue.

I am writing to notify you of the outcome of the informal consultation we carried out with residents of Cassiobury Park Avenue, between the 20th January  and 10th February 2022.  

Sections of  no waiting at any time restrictions (double yellow lines) were proposed to enable vehicles to pass, and improve access and road safety. 
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All the feedback received from residents, was shared with your local ward councillors, for their consideration.  There was no consensus of support from residents for the introduction of restrictions, therefore it was decided that the proposals would not move onto the statutory consultation or implementation stage. 

A number of residents raised concerns in relation to vehicular speeds and turning movements in the area. We have noted these issues and passed on your concerns to  Hertfordshire County Council, as the Highway Authority. 

Thank you for your responses to the informal consultation.  


Kind Regards,

N. Adjepong

Norma Adjepong
Traffic Engineer.  
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